Brittan School District

2340 Pepper Street, Sutter, California 95982
Staci Kaelin, Superintendent/Principal
(530) 822-5155, Ext. 303 FAX (530) 822-5143

April 23, 2020

Dear Brittan Families,

Due to the current safety concerns and the need for social distancing, the Brittan
administration and the Brittan Board of Trustees have made the decision to continue
operating through the Distance Learning platform through June 5. Students will not
return to their classrooms on campus for the 2019-2020 school year.

Teachers will continue to plan and prepare assignments. The expectations for both
our school and students will be to remain engaged with the curriculum and
assignments and provide a rich learning experience for our students.

Thank you for the patience, support and participation you are showing during this
challenging time. Together, we will help our children continue to thrive and excel.
School is not over, it is just happening in a different way.

Stay safe and stay healthy.

Staci Kaelin
Superintendent/Principal
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